
 

It has come to my attention SB 978 and the amendments to are an attack on Oregon citizens 
that own guns. The use of the definition “public building” as being use seems to make a gun owner 
subject of being a felon by being near a building controlled by any government agency or school.I ask 
you to vote no on SB 978. This bill is an attack on the rights Oregon Citizens.  

David Lierman 

david.lierman@comcast.net 
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